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New School Road
                             Mosborough
Sheffield
S20 5ES
		Tel: 0114 248 6211    Fax: 0114 247 7121
Email:enquiries@mosborough.sheffield.sch.uk.
Website: www.mosboroughprimary.co.uk
Wednesday, 02 November 2016
Headteacher: Mr Martin Fallon
Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back!  The children have made a very positive start to the new term.

Farmer’s Market
We hope you enjoyed the Farmer’s Market! The school made a profit of £1045.31 which was an increase on last year’s £921.98. The Pupil Parliament has decided to donate half of this money to Oxfam and the other half to Homeless and Rootless at Christmas.  Photographs of the event are on our school website.

Future Charity Events
You will be receiving a separate letter from Pupil Parliament about the events organised for Children in Need.  This will take place on Friday 18 November and the theme is Spotacular!  

Food Bank Friday
We are continuing to support the S20 Foodbank and in doing so, we are hosting another ‘Food Bank Friday’ on 11 November.  We welcome donation of tinned and non-perishable goods.  Children are asked to take items to class with them and then the food bank will come and collect them on Friday.

Anti-Bullying Week
The week of 14-18 November is Anti-Bullying Week.  The theme this year is ‘Using Power 4 Good’ and will start off with an assembly by Liam from Excel Martial Arts.  We will also have a visiting theatre company in school on Wednesday 16 November and they will present a play to KS1 and KS2 pupils called ‘Supercharged’.

Pupil Parliament
Our elected members of the parliament have now received their highly regarded red jumpers and have met several times to discuss how they can best represent the pupils of Mosborough Primary School.

Active Travel Fortnight
We would like to thank everyone for their commitment to travelling actively to school.  At the start of the fortnight, approximately 53% of children said they used and active mode of transport to get to school. This rose to 81% - well done everyone!

E-Safety
As of this half term, I will be taking over the role of E-Safety Co-ordinator in school. I am looking forward to keeping you up to date with news and developments in this area on a termly basis.   
Miss Sanderson 

Outdoor PE Kit
Please ensure that children have their PE kit with them during their allotted days.  As the weather begins to turn cooler it is important that the children have warmer clothing with them for outdoor PE.

Diary Dates
Please find the attached copy of the diary dates.  As usual, we have added some dates to the original.  
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MPG
Judie Booth and the MPG team would like to thank all the people who volunteered to help at the Halloween discos and hope that many of you will become regular MPG members!

Attendance and Punctuality
At the end of last term, our attendance was 97.7%.  Our school target is 97% so well done to everyone.  Of course as well as being at school, it’s also really important that children are here on time.  We will continue our Early Bird raffle during this term with the chance to win prizes for punctuality.

Kind Regards


Martin Fallon
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